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“A thousand begins with one.” – Swahili Proverb 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

DID YOU KNOW? 

Mesha’s Village can be found 

on several corporate matching 

pages. This means your 

donations can be doubled. 

Stretch your support! 

We also have a long-time partnership 

with Tori Leigh Stationary. With 

every order, they are pledging a 5% 

Give Back to Mesha’s Village! Just 

make sure to select MV as your non-

profit at checkout. 

 
Find them on Instagram: 

@torileighstationary 

Let us know if your company 

matches non-profit donations. 

We’d love to get on your portal! 
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SPONSOR SPOTLIGHT 

COOK FAMILY 

Tell us a little about yourself. 

We are the Cook Family. Jeff, Stephanie, we have 

a beautiful blended family Ellie 15, Bryana 22 

and Shane 36. We live Central Texas where we 

focus on Faith, Family and Community.  

 

How did you hear about Mesha’s Village and 

what made you want to sponsor through us?  

I have the privilege of working with Linda Potter 

and after she shared the mission and story with 

me several years ago, we wanted to be involved 

and help support and grow the mission. 

 

 

Thank you, Cook Family! 

We are so thankful to have people like you on our team! 
 

What excites you most about sponsoring a child in need? 

Our desire to sponsor a child and all our philanthropic endeavors is based on our belief 

system and Biblical principles. We all were created to serve and honor God and all his 

children.  

“Do nothing out of selfish ambition or vain conceit. Rather, in humility value others above 

yourselves, for not looking to your own interests but each of you to the interests of the 

others.” Philippians 2:3-4  

 

How has your experience been with Mesha’s Village so far?  

We sponsor children through other programs, and all are doing great work both locally and 

abroad. Where we see Mesha’s Village to be unique and special is their personal touch and 

commitment to the welfare and education of these children in Arusha, Tanzania. The 

personal updates and communication from Jordan, Madison and the Haradali Headmaster 

make us feel very connected to Deninson and all the children in Mesha’s Village.  

 

Anything else you would like to share?  

The work being done at Mesha’s Village is truly inspiring and creating positive life 

change. 
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

If you or anyone you know is interested in sponsorship, becoming a Mesha’s Village member, 

or making a one-time donation please visit www.meshasvillage.com or email 

meshasvillage@gmail.com  

T-SHIRT ORDERS ARE IN! 

Thank you to everyone who ordered our latest t-

shirt design. Last month we pledged that with each 

shirt purchased, we would donate $2 to the African 

American Youth Harvest Foundation. With your 

support, we were able to raise a total of  

$164.00! 

 

The shipment is set to arrive mid-August, and 

we’re so excited to see you all representing 

Mesha’s Village with your new shirts!  
 


